Debra Thompson

BRI R MR
From: Brenda Norheim <norheiminc@gci.net>
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 2:05 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Ocean Rangers

Dear Mayor and Assembly,

I would like to "Thank you" for taking the time to read letters submitted in support of the Ocean Ranger
Program.

And for the Petersburg Assemblies unanimous decision in showing support for this program and taking a
closer look at it.

Much Appreciated,

Brenda Norheim PO Box 935 Petersburg, AK 99833 907-772-3671



